

## Durham Coca-Cola Bottling Company Serving the Community for over 100 years.

February 28, 2017

Mr. Chris Leng National Utility Review PO Box 39506 Greensboro, NC 27438

Dear Chris:

I would like to thank you for reviewing the Durham Coca-Cola Bottling Company's utility bills. You and your company provided savings to us without taking much time from me or my staff. Your review was very precise and to the point.

I would highly recommend you to others in the soft drink or warehousing industry.

Warmest regards,

Rory Meacham

Chief Financial Officer

Ray Meacham